94% of respondents said the scheme would be helpful or very helpful. 

25% wanted the scheme to be available to a wider range of teachers, ie outside EiC and EAZ areas.

One third of the respondents said the personal bonus was essential. Half thought it was useful. Some people thought it might attract the wrong teachers, and a few were concerned about the award being divisive. 

There was a range of views about when the personal bonus should be paid. Nearly half (47%) thought it should be at local discretion, and 40% thought it should be at the end.

70% of those who answered the question said that £60,000 was the right amount of money to give to each HEI. Most of the others would prefer a higher figure.  

